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DATE CLAIMERS 

 

Monday 12 November 

Combined Services Dinner 

 

Sunday 25 November 

International Day for the      

Elimination of Violence Against 

Women 

 

Saturday 1 December 

Gourmet Goodies 

 

Sunday 9 December 

Christmas Party 

 

 

Sunday 3 February 

Amelia Earhart Breakfast & 

Launch the Zonta Centennial 

Anniversary year. 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT:  

Dear Zontians 

Goodness another month gone already. Margie Brennan said to me  
yesterday “don’t the meetings come around quickly?” and I have to agree. 
However this meeting we get to induct our newest member, Anthea  
Jennings-HIngston. We are thrilled to have her join us and, as we all know, 
she is a great worker and we look forward to many years of her Zonta  
service. 

On Tuesday night we are having a guest speaker organised by Robin. He is 
an Osteopath from Kooralbyn who has been a great help with John’s  
recovery so we will be interested to hear what he has to say. 

The Spring Fashion Parade and High Tea was fabulous, despite some of us 
older members feeling the pain! The garden looked great, and we had a 
large crowd who really enjoyed themselves, and we made good money. 
There were lots of ladies who enjoyed walking around the garden and 
others, who knew the house in earlier years, keen to see how it has 
changed. 

On Tuesday, 2nd Anne, Margie B, Michelle, Alice, Joan, Anthea and I 
attended the Cambodian dinner, a fundraiser for Rotary. It was very well 
attended and although at the end of the line the food was a bit depleted 
it was good to be able to support another community group and have  
fellowship with our own members. 

Last meeting we registered all of our members on the D22 website so I 
will be interested to see who has logged on since then using their newly 
registered “user name”.  

The Nindooinbah sale was interesting. As we expected it rained quite 
heavily, the power went off for a while and they delayed the sale until 
1.30, which turned out well as just after that the rain disappeared and the 
sun shone. We had too much food as usual so perhaps next time we 
should cut down a little on our cooking efforts and just bring one thing 
each. 

Look forward to seeing you all Tuesday night. 

Yours in Zonta 

Denise 
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Remember we are ordering and  

paying for our meals at the Bistro and 

asking that the meal be served for 

7:30pm.   

We will then give Pam $5.00 a meeting fee. 

 

Next Dinner Meeting  

Tuesday 186h October 2018 

at  

Beaudesert R.S.L at 6:30 pm 

Committees will meet at 6:00 pm 

Let’s meet for coffee … yes we have decided to continue meeting at Beaudesert Hotel - 

good coffee, comfortable lounge chairs and it’s quiet. 

See you at 10:00am on Thursday 25th October 2018 

DG Sandy reminded us in her newsletter that the UN came into force in 1945. Since 1948, the 24th  

October has been celebrated as UN day so let’s talk about this at the meeting on Tuesday night. 

Scenes from the Fashion parade in September. 
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